
 

 
 

St. Wilfrid’s Church of England Primary Academy  
 

Executive Headteacher: Mr. Stuart Colothan  
 

Rectory Lane 
Standish 
Wigan 
WN6 0XB 
Tel: 01257 423992 
Email: enquiries@saintwilfrids.wigan.sch.uk 
Website: www.saintwilfrids.wigan.sch.uk 
Twitter: @St_Wilfrids_CE 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday, 4th June 2024 

MUSIC TUITION REQUEST 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are now taking requests for new music instrumental lessons, to start in September 2024.  
We are pleased to be able to offer the following tuition: 
violin / viola* 
cello 
brass* 
piano 
guitar (acoustic) 
flute / clarinet / bassoon / saxophone / oboe* 
singing 
 
*the final choice of instrument is between the pupil and teacher 
 
Lessons are taken weekly, on the same day and generally at the same time and will be either during the school day, 
or after school.  This will depend on the instrumental teacher’s timetable. 
Beginner pupils often choose to have a small group lesson, which costs £4.99 a week, however there is the 
opportunity to have an individual 20 minute lesson for £11.49, or an individual 30 minute lesson for £17.99. 
The amount payable will be calculated for each ½ term (based on the number of weeks applicable) and must be paid 
for in advance.  Fees are not refundable if your child does not attend a lesson, however refunds will be given if the 
music teacher is absent for whatever reason. 
 
Pianos are available for use in school; however instruments are required for all other lessons.  If you need to hire an 
instrument, please contact Wigan Music Service on 01942 776169 for further information.  Your child’s instrumental 
teacher will also be able to advise. There is an Assisted Tuition Scheme which parents can apply for, to help with the 
cost of learning a musical instrument, please contact Wigan Music Service for more information. 
 
If your child would like to start to learn to play a musical instrument, please email kflynn@saintwilfrids.wigan.sch.uk 
and state your child’s name, current class, instrument and length of lesson (small group, 20 mins, 30 mins).  This 
information must be emailed by Monday 10th June.  Once this information is received then you will receive a payment 
letter, all payments should be made on ParentPay, with a strict deadline date. 
 
If your child already has instrumental lessons through school, then you do not need to reply to this letter, unless you 
would like their lesson time increased.  You will receive your payment letter soon, as usual. 
 
If you have any questions about musical instrument tuition, please ask Mrs Flynn – in the office, or Mrs Goulding – the 
music teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Mrs E Goulding 
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